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CHANGE TO BREAST AUGMENTATION COVERAGE 
 
Starting July 1, 2019, the province will cover breast augmentation surgery for transgender women in 
Nova Scotia. Breast augmentation is being added to the list of publicly funded gender affirming 
surgeries. Eligibility is determined based on the criteria outlined in the revised application form. 
Assessment and referral by a physician and pre-approval by MSI are required. 
 
Please view the DHW website for more information on gender affirming surgeries:  
https://novascotia.ca/dhw/gender-affirming-surgery/ 
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